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Not being a lawyer or a politician, I have to note that I find the wording of HB4130 

rather difficult to comprehend, but it is my understanding that it will help to prevent 

equity financing organizations from participating in decisions on medical care, and 

will give physicians more independence. It has been shown that the purchase of 

medical facilities by financial organizations virtually always leads to worse care, and 

it's obvious why -- the financiers are making an investment, expecting a profit; I want 

my doctor to make professional decisions about my care without pressure from 

above. Please support this bill. 


